
 

 

 

Friday 5th March 2021 

Firstly may I say how much I am looking forward to 
welcoming everyone back on Monday 8th March and I 
know all your teachers  are too! Please read all the 
lovely comments on this week’s newsletter.                                                                   
I think you will all agree that World Book Day was a 
great success. It was fantastic to hear everyone joining 
in with our special guest from the Just Imagine Theatre 
and having so much fun! Well done to our masked 
readers, did you guess which teachers were hiding                     
behind  their masks?  What a great way to end blended 
learning.                                                                                                 
Please make sure that you have read the information 
regarding returning to school before Monday morning 
(the key points are attached to this newsletter). 

Thank you, as always,  for your continued support.      
Mrs Stinchon                                                                                                                                                

This term our school lottery is giving away a prize 

that supporters will 'wheelie' want to win! If you join 

before 17th April you can be in with a chance of                       

winning an amazing £500 to spend on bikes and/or 

accessories at The Bike Factory!  You need to be “in 

it—to win it!“ Please contact the school 

office for more details 01282 865242 

      

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners                                                                                                 

EYFS   Toby, Ellie & Archie                                                                              

YR 1    All of  Year 1                                                                                                             

YR 2   Madelaine, Freya S & Beau                                                                            

YR 3   Molly, Thomas, Maddison & Alfie                                                                                              

YR 4   Patrick & Max                                                                

YR 5   Harry & Blossom                                                                                        

YR 6   Aiden, Charlotte, Theo & Katie         

Birthdays this week                                                     

YR 3  Barnaby Whitaker         

Our PTFA are hosting a Pop Up Shop 

for Mother’s Day in school!   

Mother’s Day is on Sunday                      

14th March 

 Wednesday 10th March KS2 

“Pop-up Shop” (money on the 

day) 

 Thursday 11th March KS1 “Pop-

up Shop” (money on the day) 

      Every item £2, no 

limit on the amount 

of items, and they 

will be wrapped! 

We are once again holding our annual Science Fair in support of British Science 

Week. The theme this year is INNOVATING FOR THE FUTURE. You can choose any 

topic linked to something that will benefit the planet in the future ie forces,                    

weather, protecting animals, environment, health. 

As with everything we have done this year we have done it a bit differently,                     

therefore… YOUR PROJECT SHOULD BE COMPLETED AT HOME AND MADE INTO A 

VIDEO - which should be uploaded onto seesaw. 

Science Fair entry:- children must complete a test, survey, or experiment using    

something that will benefit the planet in the future. They should ensure they are 

interested as it could take many days to complete. This is a home project, therefore 

it will need to all be completed out of school before our Science Fair.                                       

Submit  videos on Seesaw by Thurs 11th March.                                                                                          

Judging is on Fri 12th March.                                                                                                                

Winners announced on Mon 15th March.                                                                                                

Mr Loynds cannot wait to see your amazing        

entries and give out the outstanding prizes! 

Mr Waddington (guitar) and 

Mrs Parker (woodwind) will 

once again be in school on Mondays 

delivering music lessons to the                         

children. Unfortunately, Miss Harris 

(piano) is unable to come in at this 

time so her lessons will be delivered to 

the children in school via zoom. 



           We have missed you and we can’t wait to have you all back with us 
on Monday 8th March! 

I am so looking forward to having our class back together! No 
more zoom! No more screen sharing! No more mute and thank 
goodness no more technical issues! - Miss Lambert  

Getting you all back into class so that we can continue our fun 
lessons, you can play with your friends and to see your faces 
when I play (lots of) tricks on you all! - Mr Loynds  

Having everybody back, seeing your smiling faces, how much 
you've grown and meeting up with your friends. It’ll be great! - 
Mrs Atkinson 

Reception we can’t wait for you all to be back so you can help us 
build a ship and we can all do the ‘Friday dance’ together.–              
Mrs Alcock 

Seeing Year 6 Team back together again will be incredible and I 
am looking forward to the Summer term! - Mrs Clark     

 

We are so excited to see your lovely faces back in school next 
week. We have missed each and everyone of you! You have 
worked so brilliantly at home and in school. Mrs Smith & Mrs 
Beetham 

I am looking forward to having everyone back together again 
and seeing all your smiling faces! And no more Zoom! -                           
Mrs Dixon   

 

We have missed you all so much! We cannot wait to see all 
of your excited faces when you arrive on Monday. When you 

come back, you will all have missed us so much that I am 
sure you will be here every day - 100% … If you are … get 

ready for a magical surprise in your very own classroom on 
Friday 12th March 2021 - Mrs Stinchon 

 


